

Letter of Recommendation

Fastrucking.com, LLC 5910 Pacific Center Blvd. San Diego, CA 92121

Dear Mike,

Evan and I want to express our sincere gratitude and a heartfelt thank you for everything you and your team did to complete the successful sale of our family business. After almost 24 years in business, it wasn't easy.

Mike was able to bring us multiple potential buyers, arranged multiple meetings and helped us walk through the process with each. It quickly became apparent as to which was the best fit for our employees and customers and we signed the LOI.

From our first meeting to the closing date you were always there for us and the level of integrity you demonstrated time and again is to be commended. Not to mention your patients with us! During the process you were always honest and attentive to both Fastrucking as well as the buyer.

Again, thank you!

Jeffrey Rhodes

President

Evan Rhodes

Vice President Sales